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Dear Mrs. Dorr,

Thousand thanks for your photographic essay 'Of night, 

& day.’ I fi.nd it very interesting and must congratulate 

you on this beautiful art work. It is an excellent combi- 

nation of photographs of human and nature and writings'from 

great men, of the world-.

Once again with thanks and kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

i S'at'ol.o-
(Sarala Birla)

✓

Mrs. Nell Dorr,-.
C/o. New York Graphic Society Ltd.,
Greenwich, Conn.,
U.S.A.


